
 

April 1, 2020 

Dear Graduate:  

As public health experts continue to indicate that we are likely to be impacted by COVID-19 throughout 
this semester, San Diego City College, Mesa College, Miramar College and Continuing Education have 
made the difficult decision to postpone the Spring 2020 Commencement Ceremonies.  

It was a disheartening decision, but in an effort to protect the health and safety of our students, faculty, 
staff and communities, we feel this is the best course of action. Plans for rescheduling have not been 
made at this time, but you will be informed of future commencement plans as they become available.   

We will continue to work remotely to process all Graduation Applications for Spring and Summer 2020 
graduates.  Upon completion of the requirements for your Associate Degree and/or Certificate of 
Achievement, your award will be recorded to your transcript and your diploma/s will be mailed to your 
address on record.    

Spring graduates can anticipate receiving their diploma/s by early August and summer graduates can 
anticipate receiving their diploma/s by the middle of October.  

We appreciate your understanding during these challenging times, and we wish you good health and 
safety.  

Thank You,  

Your Evaluations Team 


